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NORTHEAST OHIO SCIENCE SPECIALISTS (NEOSS) NETWORK 
 
 

Over 50 educators attended the third meeting of the new NEOSS Network, 3/1/17, 
which focused on Modeling Instruction.  We were fortunate to have two area 
educators, Holly McTernan (St. Edward High School) and Jeremy Secaur (Elyria High 
School), facilitate a Physical Science Modeling experience.  
 
The fourth (and final) meeting of the NEOSS Network for the 2016-2017 school year 
is scheduled for Friday, 5/19/17, at the ESC-CC.  We are extending the Modeling 
Instruction work from our previous meeting, and having educators by grade level 
strand or science discipline develop Modeling Instruction lessons.  If you are going 
to attend, bring resource materials necessary for your planning.  In addition, we 
will provide an update on the current status of the Ohio Science Learning Standards 
Revision process. 
 

Register online at http://www.esc-cc.org/protected/EventView.aspx?id=8GIU30UUI. 

 
In the meantime, you are welcomed to visit our Google+ platform.  Once you access 
it via https://plus.google.com/communities/115371651104908616650, please ASK 
TO JOIN, if you haven’t done so already. 
 

If you have questions, contact one of the network co-moderators, Bob Glavan 
(bob.glavan@esc-cc.org) or Amy Roediger (roediger@mentorschools.org). 
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